
Transportation Update 

While Mr. Gajewski is out on leave, Mrs. LoManto will be filling in as our Substitute Head Bus 
Driver.  The bus runs have been established and you can expect a call from your child(ren)’s bus driver 
within the next two days.  We appreciate your understanding while we work through this temporary 
situation.  We are looking forward to seeing you on the first day of school for students which is 
September 7th.  
 
We do expect the drop off and pick up times to be different than last year because we will have all 
students PreK-12 five days a week.  
 
All after school activities and clubs are being fully reinstated.  Late runs, meaning the 3:20 and 4:00 
buses will begin on September 27th.   
 
If you have any questions, please call the Bus Garage at 965-2104. 
 


